The financial crisis has presented us with a fundamental and frustrating contradiction: the financial institutions whose behavior is most responsible for this crisis have been saved from failure by the American taxpayers, while many of those least responsible are losing jobs and homes and savings. 

We are disappointed that the Senate banking committee’s proposed financial reform bill extends this contradiction by failing to protect families from some of the most abusive financial products on the market. 
Barring the new Consumer Financial Protection Agency from enforcing regulations against and payday and other non-bank lenders leaves Americans vulnerable to high-cost, usurious lending at a time when they can least afford bottomless debt. 

Over the course of the past year, a financial reform package designed to address major structural risks and abuses in our financial system has become progressively weaker, even as banks and industry groups poured increasing sums into fighting reform. 
The exclusion of payday lenders from consumer protection is a sign of how far Congress has drifted from its original intention and duty to restore integrity to the American financial system. 
We call on members of the Senate to enact strong financial reform that addresses both the greed and reckless behavior on Wall Street and the financial predators on Main Street. We ask the members of the Senate to search their souls and enact financial reform that does right by the American people.

